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Wednesday, 4th, June, 2025.  

 

Year 3/4 Library trips 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

All the children in year 3 and 4 will have the opportunity to visit Kinmel Bay library this term. 

The purpose of this trip is to encourage Welsh in the community. They will listen to a Welsh 

story as well as have the opportunity to look around the library and read some books 

themselves.  

 

We will be waking from school so please ensure your child wears appropriate footwear and 

has a coat.  

 

 

Dates: 

Miss Blears – 11th June 

Mr Morgan – 18th June 

Mrs Jones – 25th June  

 

 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mrs Thomas 

  

  

Ysgol Maes Owen 

  

Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo   

  

  

     


